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Dear Sir or Madam

We are extremely concerned by the Highways plan for the Stonehenge site,
which would damage this place of incredible archaeological significance.
In recent yeas, so much has been uncovered showing that Stonehenge was
part of a much wider complex that had tremendous meaning for the
populations involved. It also holds tremendous meaning for us today and
for those who will come after us.

We also do not see the necessity for further major road-building in view
of the climate crisis.

We trust these unnecessary and destructive plans will be reconsidered.

Leonie Sturge-Moore and Andrew Higgens





